
 

Message from the Mayor 

 

 

Fukui Prefecture has been issued a “Special Warning on the Spread of 

COVID-19.” 

 

More than 50% of the cases are household infection. Over 20 % of the cases 

has occurred at school or nursery school.  

 

In order to protect the lives of yourself, your family, friends, and other loved 

ones, I ask for your cooperation in the following ways. 

 

・Please wear a mask when having conversations with others, even during 

meals.  

・Elderlies and persons with underlying medical condition, please wear a 

mask even at home and avoid crowds when going out. Family members in 

the same household should take thorough safety measures against 

infection at home.  

・Assuming that you may have got infected, please take appropriate 

measures at home right away after visiting other prefectures, meeting 

people from other prefectures, or if someone around you get infected.  

・Please refrain from going to work or school and call/consult with your 

family doctor or the Fukui Prefecture Consultation Center for COVID-19, 

if someone in your family does not feel well 

・Please immediately make a reservation for the COVID-19 booster shot (3rd 

dose) when you receive your vaccination ticket. 
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